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From: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M.  (COE)

Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2015 3:06 PM

To: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

Subject: Brian O'Connor, North Miami Beach Procurement Director ( Cone of Silence)  INQ 15-97

INQ 15-97 O’Connor 

 

From: Centorino, Joseph (COE)  

Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2015 3:04 PM 
To: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE) 

Subject: INQ 15-97, Brian O'Connor, North Miami Beach Procurement Director ( Cone of Silence) 

 

Brian O’Connor, Procurement Director for the City of North Miami Beach, inquired regarding whether it would be 

appropriate for the City’s consultant on an RFP for employee health care to communicate with the two responders to 

the RFP, while the Cone of Silence is in effect, in order to clarify their responses to  certain matters raised in the bid 

documents.  I advised Mr. O’Connor that, since the communication was intended to clarify a matter of process or 

procedure involving the existing bid documents, which is specifically exempted by Section 2-11.1(t)1.(a)vii of the County 

Cone of Silence and which applies to the City of North Miami Beach, the communication would be permissible. 
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Executive Director and General Counsel 
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust 
19 W. Flagler Street,  Suite 820 
Miami, FL 33130 
Tel: (305) 579-2594 
Fax: (305) 579-0273 
ethics.miamidade.gov 
 

 
 


